
Comment #145—10/30/2020—5:00 p.m. 

 
Dear Committee on Qualifications, 
 
My name is Sumaali, and I joined the Academy last year. I support the proposal to 
explicitly include a DE&I credit within our CE requirements in section 2.2.2 of the USQS 
exposure draft.  
 
Steven Armstrong's memo captures the reasons for my support well. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sumaali 
 
 
--  
Sumaali Chheda, ACAS, MAAA 
 

https://www.casact.org/cms/files/DEI_Professionalism_Memo_to_Academy.pdf

